
Maine Public Broadcasting Corporation 
New NCE FM Station Application 
Greenville, ME 
 

Reasonable Site Assurance 
 

Maine Public Broadcasting Corp. certifies that it has reasonable assurance in good faith that the 
site or proposed structure at the location of its transmitting antenna will be available for this 
application and that it has obtained such reasonable assurance by contacting the owner or person 
possessing control of the site or structure: 
 
name of the person contacted: Jenine Renaud, National Director of Colocation (USCellular) 

person’s telephone number: 314-922-6535 

contact is: authorized representative of tower owner 
 
 


